
Tanglewood Club 

    

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
CLUB MONTHLY 

DUES   $53    
PAYABLE        

TODAY 

2 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

 

3 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

4 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

5 
Zumba 10am 

6 7 

8 9 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

WTBM Board 

meeting 7pm 

10 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

 

ANNUAL MEM-
BERSHIP MTG 

7PM 

11 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

$15  LATE FEE             

ASSESSED ON  

UNPAID  DUES 

12 
Zumba 10am 

13 14 

15 16 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

17 

Zumba Toning 

10am 

 

18 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

19 
Zumba 10am 

20 21 

22 

 

23 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

24 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

25 
 

26 

 

27 28 

29 
 

30 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

31     

2024 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WTBM BOARD MEMBERS 

President—Mary Danielowich 813-601-3010   Treasurer—Nancy Silverwood 813-973-8371 

  Membership, Club rental    Monthly dues, finances  Cell 813-406-3397 

Vice-President—Pete Wiegand 914-672-4672   Director—Jack Youra 727-678-0435 

Secretary—Bill Ray 813-399-3441     Calendar—Anne Hiley 813-355-1378 
    Office phone with answering machine 813-973-1962 

Annual Holiday Dinner Party 

Save the Date—January 11, 2025 
 

It’s that time already! The Social Committee has been busy planning the 2024 WTBM Holi-
day Party and working out the details to make it a fun evening for all!  Because there is not 
much time between Thanksgiving and Christmas, this Holiday Season’s party will be held in 
January. So save the date of Saturday, January 11!  Expect a delicious meal prepared by the 
Social Committee, and as always, a huge assortment of wonderful appetizers and decadent 
desserts provided by you!  Be sure to bring your favorite beverage as well.  

More info to come! 

Annual 

Membership Meeting 

Tuesday, December 10 7:00 pm 

Come and meet the new Board and offer suggestions to 

make our Club Great Again! 

 

 
Throughout the year we have acknowledged and thanked volunteers who have 
stepped up to handle specific tasks. But our Club property would not be looking 
as good as it does without Glenn DiMicco’s day-to-day maintenance activities. 
Glenn takes out the trash, blows the debris off the courts and the entire 
grounds, and fixes what he can to save the Club money. After Hurricane Milton, 
he was instrumental in clearing up the branches and brush around the property 
and hauling it out to the road. He has worked on several projects to help reduce 
costs. Often times Glenn’s work goes unnoticed and taken for granted.   
Another member who went above and beyond this year is Susan Iannotti. She 
volunteered to organize a Vendor Market and over several months spent count-
less hours planning, finding vendors, organizing raffles, designing setup inside 
and out. On the day of the event, she was the first one there and the last to 
leave.  

Heartfelt thanks to Glenn and Susan! You have made our Club better! 


